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SUBJECT 
 

Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan 
Update 2018 – Vision Zero 
 

ISSUE 

 
The Board will provide additional input on 
Vision Zero.  
 

STAFF PRESENTER 
 

Nancy Adams 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

This item is for Board discussion.  No 
action is required. 

  

BACKGROUND 
 
As part of the Plan Update 2018 process, the Board has expressed interest in learning 
more about Vision Zero.  At the meeting in July 2018, the Board created a 
subcommittee of Doug McKenzie, Barbara Moulton and Minona Heaviland to contact 
the City of Fremont, CA to gather information about Vision Zero. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Below is a link to the City of Fremont Vision Zero website: 
 
https://fremont.gov/2594/Fremont-Vision-Zero-2020 
 
 
Staff has scheduled a conference call with the City of Fremont and the Board 
Subcommittee for August 7, 2018.  The Subcommittee will be prepared to provide the 
Board with a summary of the conversation with Fremont. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This item is for Board discussion.  No action is required.  
 

https://fremont.gov/2594/Fremont-Vision-Zero-2020

